
November 14, 2022 

Executive Secretary 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
P O Box 47250 
Olympia, WA 98504-7250 

RE: Consolidated Disposal Service, Inc., G-190, Fuel Surcharge  

Dear Executive Secretary: 

Attached is Special Fuel Surcharge Supplement No. 4 to apply to Tariff No. 6 for Consolidated Disposal 
Service, Inc., G-190.  We are requesting this fuel surcharge become effective December 1, 2022 and 
expire February 28, 2023.  In support of the fuel surcharge, we are also submitting the following: 

 Request for less than statutory notice
 Fuel Surcharge Worksheet (Solid Waste)

If you have questions regarding this filing, please contact me or Michael Dietrich.  My telephone number 
is (360) 425-8000 and my email address is jdavis@boothdavis.com.  Michael may be reached at 
Consolidated Disposal Service, Inc. phone (509) 754-2468 and email michael@cdsidd.com. 

Very truly yours, 

GL BOOTH ꞏ JG DAVIS & ASSOCIATES, PLLC 

Jackie Davis 

Jackie Davis, CPA 
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